
TSG Report March 2018 
 
Our last meeting was held on 5 March’17. We are proposing to purchase a portable shade structure in 
the coming weeks to provide some additional cover for tennis spectators. We held the Tennis Gala 
Day on 11 March. All in all it was a great  
success. There was some showers early and late in the program but every one happily worked 
around this. A perpetual trophy for the Gala Day has been purchased for the event and labelled:  
 
                                          T S G 
                                 Lenelle Daniels Trophy 
 
In memory of Lenelle Daniels and her commitment to tennis at St Pauls. This trophy was awards to 
the winners of the tennis competition by Lennelle’s daughters. A raffle was also held on the day. 
 
Our next meeting will be 23 April. 
 
Patrick Glowrey 
President TSG 
 


